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Jenna Nielson

From: Tim Adriaansen <fyi-request-17606-b3ebd8db@requests.fyi.org.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 10:47 am
To: LGOIMA
Subject: Official Information request - Low Cost Low Risk transport projects

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[You don't often get email from fyi-request-17606-b3ebd8db@requests.fyi.org.nz. Learn why this is important at 
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
Dear Canterbury Regional Council, 
 
Please provide a breakdown of all Low Cost Low Risk projects which were allocated funding under the Low Cost/Low 
Risk category, for the period 2018-2021, in the 2015 RLTP (updated 2018). This information can be restricted to 
those items which appear in TABLE 1: PRIORITY 1 EXPENDITURE on pages 42 and 43 of the Canterbury Regional Land 
Transport Plan 2015 - 2025. 
 
In particular, I am seeking information on which projects included improved pedestrian or cycling facilities, what the 
locations of the improvements were and what their budget allocation was. 
Please include projects which were funded in this period but may have had construction delayed into the current 
funding period. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Tim Adriaansen 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. 
 
Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 
fyi-request-17606-b3ebd8db@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Is LGOIMA@ecan.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Canterbury Regional Council? If so, 
please contact us using this form: 
https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffyi.org.nz%2Fchange_request%2Fnew%3Fbo
dy%3Decan&amp;data=04%7C01%7Clgoima%40ecan.govt.nz%7C48e52befee9d44e8f01908d9a94aa02b%7C984befe
ac12e454e91117b8d8da5e7e1%7C0%7C0%7C637726961232354775%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4
wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=A5CeYh9dUkV6XLAuPbEANd
6aDTPLvlzdbhLwKx4kyLE%3D&amp;reserved=0 
 
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright 
policies: 
https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffyi.org.nz%2Fhelp%2Fofficers&amp;data=04
%7C01%7Clgoima%40ecan.govt.nz%7C48e52befee9d44e8f01908d9a94aa02b%7C984befeac12e454e91117b8d8da5
e7e1%7C0%7C0%7C637726961232354775%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luM
zIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=3Yn%2FQYC2VaQZMhCsNsu7pwPrV9ZmU2cP5K%2BrG
aB5S0o%3D&amp;reserved=0 
 
If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your 
organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page. 
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